
 

    
 
MEDIA RELEASE FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                          Tuesday, 09 March 2016 
 
For attention Editors and Journalists 
 
LIMPOPO HOSTS THE NATIONAL SOFTBALL CHAMPIONSHIP  
 
‘IT’S SOFTBALL TIME’. The Department of Sport, Arts and Culture supports 
Limpopo Softball Association in hosting the Softball National Provincial 
Championships 2016 in Polokwane, Capricorn District in Limpopo Province. 
The championship will bring all the nine provincial South African Softball 
Teams under one umbrella. The teams that will be participating will 
include both male and females. Limpopo Province will furthermore get 
the opportunity to witness the grading of Umpires and scorers by the 
International Softball Federation (ISF).  
 
The tournament is aimed at showcasing South African talent in softball 
and assessing the level of development in Softball in the country. The 
championship is arranged to take place as follows:  
 
 

Date  : 17-20 March 2016    
Time  : 08:00     
Venue  : Polokwane Cricket Club,  

  Polokwane Municipality, Capricorn District 
 
 
For more information and interviews arrangements, please contact 
Departmental Spokesperson (015) 284- 4007/072 621 7370, 
mailak@sac.limpopo.gov.za; Derick Mahapa on 079 490 6507/ 
derick.mahapa@women.gov.za or Jermina Kaka 082 560 7197/(015) 284 
4321 kakaj@sac.limpopo.gov.za 
  
End/	
  
 

Olympic Towers, 21 Biccard Street, POLOKWANE, 0700 
Private Bag X9549, POLOKWANE, 0700 

Tel: (015) 284-4000, Fax: (015) 284-4510Website: http://www.sac.limpopo.gov.za 
Website: http://www.sac.limpopo.gov.za 

 The heartland of southern Africa – development is about 
people! 

 


